
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

MEASURES FOR THE CONDUCT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE ACTIVITY IN 
RESPONSE TO THE CHALLENGES AND DISRUPTIONS BROUGHT BY THE 

COVID19 PANDEMIC 
 

PUBLIC BIDDING No. 20-021– 1 
CONSTRUCTION OF NEW CLARK CITY CONNECTING ROAD PACKAGE 1 

 
The Bases Conversion and Development Authority (BCDA), thru the Procurement 
Service – Department of Budget and Management (PS-DBM), invites qualified 
bidders to the pre-bid conference for the procurement of Construction of New Clark 
City Connecting Road Package 1 under Public Bidding No. 20-021-1. 
 
In line with the implementation of General Community Quarantine (GCQ) wherein mass 
gathering is prohibited and to efficiently conduct procurement activities during the state of 
calamity, said activity as scheduled will be conducted through online video conferencing. 
 

ACTIVITY DATE & TIME REGISTRATION LINK 

 Pre-bid Conference July 28, 2020 – 10:00AM   https://forms.gle/do77jdUKjGyTKVsR6 

 
In consideration of the limited capacity of the online platform, participants are required to 
register through the registration link provided on or before July 26, 2020. Registered 
participants will be provided with the link including procedures of the online meeting. 
Those who will not meet the requirements for registration but intend to participate are 
encouraged to contact the details provided below for information. 
 
Applicable guidelines on the conduct of pre-bid conference as provided in the 
Implementing Rules and Regulations A (IRR-A) of RA 9184 will still be strictly followed. 
 
For queries and clarifications, please contact: 
 
Vincent Joseph D. Disu 
BAC Secretariat 
8-290-6300/ 8-290-6400 
vdisu@ps-philgeps.gov.ph 
 
 
 

DICKSON T. PANTI 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee I 
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